
April 6, 2025

Report Cards
It is report card time again.
3rd Marking Period report
cards will be distributed

this week on Wednesday.  If
you have questions about

how your student can
optimize their success for
the fourth marking period,
please reach out to their

teachers.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
3rd MP Report Card
Distribution

DESSA Social Studies Testing
begins

DESSA Biology Testing

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

Spring Instrumental Concert @
7:00 pm

Spring Vocal Concert @ 7:00
pm

BHS PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Schools Closed - Spring Break
(Offices open 4/21-4/25)

4/9

4/9

4/11

4/14

4/15

4/16

4/17

4/18 -
4/25

National Honor Society Food
Drive

NHS completed their annual food drive
last Friday with the biggest contribution
yet! Members from the NHS Community
Service Committee worked together to
deliver all collected goods over the last

three weeks to the Food Bank of
Delaware. Thank you to the Brandywine

community for all of your support!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Congratulations to our BHS athletes, who
made Delaware Online High School

Player Rankings!

Additional
Announcements
DESSA Testing

BHS Alumni Swag Store

April 9th: All 11th grade students
(according to eSchool) will take the
DeSSA Social Studies test.

April 11th: All students enrolled in
Biology (excluding AP Biology) –
regardless of grade level -- will take the
DeSSA Science test.
 
Students testing on these dates will
follow a modified schedule. Testing will
occur over the first two blocks of the day.
After testing, students will resume their
regular course schedule. Rosters with
assigned testing rooms will be posted on
Schoology and throughout the building
on the day of testing. Please remember
to bring a fully charged Chromebook to
participate in testing. Cell phones and
other electronic devices will be collected
by the proctor (including wireless
headphones).

We are excited to announce our first ever
BHS Alumni Swag Store! Did you or
someone you know graduate from BHS?
Order them their spirit wear today to
showcase their love for their alma
matter! All items are meant to be
personalized with graduation years/
names etc. We even offer baby gear for
our future bulldogs! All proceeds benefit
BHS alumni programs and post
secondary planning programs through
our C3.  Parents of seniors- graduation is
just around the corner! BHS alumni gear
makes for great gifts😊

Store closes May 5th. (we will reopen in
the fall in time for homecoming). Pick up
will be at BHS on Wednesday may 28th
(in time for graduation!). Local delivery
arrangements can be made. Inquire
about shipping.
 


